
4th March 2021



Since we cannot be together in our normal way this year we are going to 
do something different!

Your challenge is to design a potato book character.

Use a potato and be as creative as you like to turn it into a book 
character of your choice.  

You may use any materials you like.  Use whatever you have at home.  If 

you prefer, you can make a poster of your favourite character instead. 



Please send in any photographs by Thursday 4th March at 3pm to 
chestnutclass@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk. A zoom session will be organised for 
Friday so you can share what you have been doing and your friends can guess 
which character you have created. I can’t wait to see your creations!

Remember, your potato needs to be a character from a book. 































HAVE 
FUN!


